
•	 The QTU and IEUQ make 
preliminary submissions 
to the review of the 
Education General 
Provisions Act (EGPA), 
specifically calling for 
changes supporting 
school leaders and 
teachers responding 
to behaviour issues in 
schools.

•	 State Council endorses 
a statewide survey on 
Positive Behaviour for 
Learning.

•	 State Council endorses 
a State Budget 
Submission focusing 
on WHS responses, 
additional resourcing, 
and alternative programs 
providing high level 
support for student 
behaviours.

•	 The QTU makes a submission to a 
parliamentary inquiry into vaping 
reduction.

•	 Headline data from the QTU survey into 
behaviour management is released.

•	 QTU Executive and State Council reject 
the DoE’s proposed introduction of 
discipline audits.

•	 Workplace action is taken over resourcing 
and escalating student behaviours. 

•	 The QTU writes to the Associate Director-
General regarding member concerns over 
the department’s approach to SDAs.

•	 Consultation occurs with the DoE 
and Minister regarding behaviour 
management.

•	 The mobile phone ban is 
announced.

•	 Consultation occurs 
with the DoE on how 
to address the harm 
caused by parent and 
community behaviours.

•	 Workplace action is 
taken over resourcing 
and escalating student 
behaviours. 

•	 QTU State Council calls for a behaviour 
management campaign, to include 
the reinstatement of categories in the 
OneSchool reporting module and MP 
delegations.

•	 State Council extends the focus of the 
PBL survey to all behaviour management 
responses.

•	 The QTU writes to the Associate Director-
General regarding OneSchool behaviour 
changes and student disciplinary action 
(SDA) practices.

•	 Workplace action is taken over resourcing 
and escalating student behaviours.

•	 Consultation occurs with the DoE and 
Minister regarding behaviour management.

•	 The department starts a review of 
alternative learning programs.

•	 The QTU and IEUQ provide 
their final submission to 
EGPA review.

•	 Members identify issues 
with changes to OneSchool 
behaviour modules and 
the DoE’s apparent change 
in approach to student 
disciplinary actions.

•	 The behaviour management 
survey is launched.

•	 MP delegations are 
conducted in support of 
State Budget Submission 
and responses to behaviour 
management.

•	 Workplace action is 
taken over resourcing 
and escalating student 
behaviours.

•	 The QTU participates in consultation 
regarding behaviour management in 
schools.

•	 The QTU launches its Zero Tolerance 
campaign and provides material to 
schools.

•	 The Minister attends State Conference 
and commits to Zero Tolerance.

•	 Workplace action is taken over resourcing 
and escalating student behaviours. 
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